
 

 

 

 

2019-2020 STUDENT RESPONSIBILITY FORM 
 

Please submit this form on the first day of school, September 8th, 2019. 

 
Dear Parents, 

Although most of the children in our school behave wonderfully, we unfortunately have had occasional 
problems with students of our school damaging school equipment and the property of the Day School 
students. We MUST take a strong stance on this matter. 
 

• Anything contained in the Day School students’ desk may not be touched.  

• Any wall displays may not be tampered with.  

• No student may write or erase anything on a dry erase board without a teacher’s permission.  

Any child that is found willfully damaging school or students’ property in any way will not be allowed 
back to school the following week. If it happens more than once, the continuation of the student in our 
Hebrew School will be in jeopardy. 
 

To ensure that your child is aware of the gravity of this issue, we require that you discuss this with your 
child, and hand in the form below to your child’s teacher on the first day of school. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Shulamis Schreiber 

Principal 
 

Child's Name  ________________________________________ 

Grade   ________________________________________ 

 

I have discussed with my child the importance of not damaging another’s property, and the action that 
the school will take upon occurrence. 
 

Signature  ________________________________________ 

Date   ________________________________________ 

 
Looking forward to a wonderful year!   

Rabbi Yitzchok Oratz 
Rabbi & Director of Monmouth 

Torah Links 

 

Mrs. Shulamis Schreiber 
School Principal 

 

Rabbi Shmuel Katz 
School Director 

Mrs. Malki Gewirtz 
Hebrew Reading Coordinator 

 

 


